
We Thank You
On behalf of Ontarians everywhere, we express our 
deepest gratitude to all nurses for keeping us safe  
as our healthcare system is pushed to its limits.  

During these uncertain and difficult times, your continued 
hope, professionalism, and compassion inspires us all. 

Dianne Martin
CEO, WeRPN

Join us for our annual Nursing Week 
virtual event series May 9 - 13, 2022.  
For more information and to register,  
visit werpn.com


